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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time-sensitive information about the administration
 of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


                                        

Sent:  Monday, December 17, 2012 4:25 PM

To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #139 – Change of Mailing Address
 
Effective January 1, 2013, SHCC will no longer receive mail at its Post Office Box address. SHCC's mailing address will be the same as its physical location:

Southwest Housing Compliance Corporation
1124 S IH-35
Austin, Texas 78704
 

Please update your records to make this change.

 

Thank you.
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